
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
12 May 2023 

Yes, I can! 
Very well done to our year 6 children during SATs week this week. You all 

gave it everything you have and have made us all so proud. You have 
worked so hard to learn as much as possible all year and took great pride 

in being able to show what you can do! You are all superstars and we 
hope you enjoyed the surprise Ice cream van visit. 

 

Goodbye for now! 
We say a sad farewell (for now) to Mrs Brown 

this week as she continues on her journey in an 
exciting and different career. Mrs Brown will be 

a big miss and we hope she comes back to us 
soon! 

King’s Coronation Picnic  
We had a great day celebrating the King’s 

Coronation. The whole school enjoyed a 

picnic outside in the glorious weather and 

their rendition of God Save the King was 

amazing.  The children spent the afternoon 

in house teams. It was wonderful to see the 

older children supporting and helping the 

younger ones to make flags and crowns. 

What a great couple of weeks in school! 

They have both been shorter than usual due 

to bank holidays but we have managed to 

cram a lot in. The Coronation celebrations 

were great fun, Year 2 have completed 

‘special jobs’, Year 6 have completed SATs, 

Y1 children performed a wonderful 

assembly and everyone has been working 

really hard! We can’t wait to see what we 

can do over the next 2 weeks! 

Miss Ward  

Headteacher 

 

A big thank you to Bedlington 

Town Council for providing every 

child with a commemorative coin. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  
Monday 15 May – Sycamore Alnwick Castle trip 
Wednesday 17 May - Beech Class Assembly  
Thursday 18 May - Maple Class Assembly  
Friday 19 May - Rowan Class Assembly  
Saturday 20 May – PEAK Games in Bedlington 
Monday 22 May - Y6 Outdoor & Adventurous Activity 
workshops  
Tuesday 23 May – PTFA Summer fun day 
Wednesday 24 May - Chestnut Class Assembly  
Thursday 25 May - Beech Stay & Count Session 
Thursday 25 May – Y2 visit Whitehouse Farm  
Friday 26 May - Poplar Class Assembly  
Friday 26 May – Y3 & 4 Ancient Greek day 
Friday 26 May – Break up for Whit week 
Monday 5 June – School re-opens 
Wednesday 7 June – Y6 Edinburgh trip 
Wednesday 14 June – PTFA bake sale 
Monday 19 June – Reception new starter meeting 
Thursday 22 June -  Nursery new starter meeting 
Thursday 22 June -  Beech Stay & Go Outdoors Session   
Wednesday 28 June - Cedar & Larch Class Assembly 
Thursday 29 June – Sycamore Plessey Woods trip 
Wednesday 5 July – Nursery assembly @9:15 
Tuesday 11 July – PTFA Summer disco 
Wednesday 19 July – Y6 Leavers’ performance 6pm 
Thursday 20 July – Y6 Leavers’ party 
Friday 21 July at 2pm – School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Class Assembly dates 
 

Beech - Wednesday 17 May 2023 
Maple - Thursday 18 May 2023 

Rowan - Friday 19 May 2023 
Chestnut - Wednesday 24 May 2023 

Poplar - Friday 26 May 2023 
Cedar and Larch - Wednesday 28 June 2023 

Nursery – Wednesday 5 July 2023 @9:15 
 

All assemblies will begin at 9am (except 
Nursery) – we hope to see you there! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Safeguarding message  
 

Who’s who 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are worried about any child in school, please 
speak to one of the above. 

 
 

Miss Ward 

Mrs McFall 

Mrs Waters 

Mrs McLeod 

Mrs Carter 

Current Attendance  

Beech Sycamore Hazel  Cherry  Poplar 

92.9 94.2 95.1 93.7 92.2 

Chestnut Rowan Maple Larch Cedar 

95.1 93.8 92.2 94.6 91.4 

Well done to Cherry & joint winners Larch & 

Cedar classes; attendance trophy winners this 

fortnight! 


